Baker, Jason@Waterboards

From: GADAMS@FCLAW.com

Sent: Thursday, June 02, 2016 10:35 AM

To: CWFhearing

Subject: Cal. WaterFix - Change to Service List for Friant Water Authority
SWRCB Staff,

As of May 31, 2016, Jennifer Buckman is no longer the General Counsel for Friant Water Authority. Her e-mail address
should be removed from the Service List for the Cal. WaterFix proceeding. Myself (Greg Adams) and Lauren J. Caster
should remain on the service list as counsel of record for Friant Water Authority. At this time there are no other
changes to the service list for Friant Water Authority or its Member Districts.

Thank you,

Greg L. Adams | Fennemore Craig, P.C.

2394 E. Camelback Road, Suite 600

Phoenix, AZ 85016-3429

Tel: 602.916.5474 | Fax: 602.916.5674 | Mobile: 602.819.7010

Admitted in Arizona and California
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this message may be protected by the attorney-client privilege. If you believe
that it has been sent to you in error, do not read it. Please immediately reply to the sender that you have received the message in error. Then
delete it. Thank you.



